
District 10 and the National Convention 
 

Everyone, 

 

 Here is a quick update from the information that was net to me.  District 10 had a HUGE Impact 
at our National Convention THANKS to the Leadership of the Past District 10 Commander and 
Department of ARIZONA Surgeon Hugues Byrne.   He coordinated all the volunteers for the event and 
we had an AWESOME Memorial Service at the National Convention on Sunday. THANK-YOU to all the 
volunteers that worked the Ceremony:  Hugues Byrne, Post 1677; Lori Byrne, Post 1677; Kelly Silva, Post 
1677; Scott Brown, Post 1677; David Ridley, Post 1677; Frank Alger, Post 1677; Antonio Espino, Post 
1677; Russell Hill, Post 285; Jim Ellars, Post 8987; and James Zawacki, Post ???.  As you can see VFW Post 
1677 and Arizona VFW District 10 had a huge volunteer presence.  Also among the following pictures are 
pictures of our ALL-AMERICAN Commanders:  District 10 Commander Lori Byrne (Top 10 in our Division 
NUMBER 5 to be exact), Post 1677, Post 3713, Post 7968 (in the top 50 in Division). 
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